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SUBJECT: 

Notice of Availability for the Draft Version of the Fresno-Madera State Route 41 and Avenue 
9 Sustainable Corridors Study  

Enclosure: No 

Action: Information and Discussion 

 

SUMMARY: 

Fresno Council of Governments (Fresno COG), in partnership with Madera County 
Transportation Commission (MCTC), is conducting a study to determine State Route 41's 
future transportation needs in the City of Fresno, as well as the southern segment in Madera 
County. In addition, the study is analyzing future transportation needs along the Avenue 9 
corridor in Madera County between SR 41 and SR 99. This project began in July 2020. 

The study is recommending sustainable improvements to address residents' transportation 
needs in both counties for issues such as: mobility, access, safety, and connectivity for all 
modes of travel, including automobiles, transit, walking, and rolling/cycling. 

The draft study and all other project documents are available for public review and comment 
at the Fresno-Madera State Route 41 and Avenue 9 Sustainable Corridors Study web project 
webpage (click here).  

The online information center is live throughout the project, and can be accessed at: 
https://www.ibiviz.com/41_9InfoCenter/ 

The final study, incorporating all comments, will be brought to the MCTC Board in July for 
acceptance. 

For questions or comments, please contact Dylan Stone, dylan@maderactc.org.  

FISCAL IMPACT: 

No fiscal impact to the approved 2020-21 Overall Work Program and Budget. 
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